
Subject: SB895 

 

Please note that I am opposed to SB895.  I have found that working with my own doctor 
regarding vaccinations has been a positive experience.  All of my children are fully 
vaccinated with the exception of the youngest who is currently waiting due to the 
compromised immune system of her older sister.  This bill could require my daughter to 
meet with a stranger who may or may not understand the situation in our home.  
Thank you for your consideration and for the work you do on behalf of the citizens of the 
state of Oregon. 
 
Yolanda McVicker 
 


